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Dear Reception Parent/Carers of Duck and Hen Classes, 
 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY – TUES 12TH DEC 2023 @ 9.15AM  

 

You are invited to join us for the Duck/Hen Christmas Nativity being 

held on Tues 12th December at 9.15am.  You are invited to attend 
but seating is restricted so we can only allow for 2 seats per family.  

 

We would like to inform you that the children will be bringing their 

costume’s home on Monday 11th Dec after the dress rehearsal at school so 

that they can come into school ready dressed in their outfits on the 
morning of the Nativity.  Please ensure that they also bring a change of 

school uniform in their school bag on the Tuesday to change into 

afterwards. 

 

Whilst we don’t prevent younger siblings from attending we respectfully ask that you 

seat yourselves near the back so that you can slip out discretely if necessary.  The 
Reception children will need as much quiet as possible to be heard with minimal 

distractions.  

 

There will be a retiring collection at the end of the performance which will be donated 

towards supporting one of the school’s regular charities ‘Friends of Mombasa Children’.   
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

EARLY YEARS TEAM 


